Great night in Launceston for Supporters Club function

Saturday July 7th was the third function for Brendan and Rhianon this year and was a wonderful
event in Launceston Tasmania.

With their Facebook auction up and running for a week before the function, Brendo and Rhi
were looking forward to a great night with fellow rally people and With Mozza and Stridey as
hosts, what more could you ask for?

There were approximately 50 people in attendance on the night, all with like minds - Rally,
Rally, Rally!!!!

Ken Rees, who is now working with the brother and sister pairing in a team management role,
was the guest speaker for the evening and had many funny little stories to tell.

Throughout the evening Flavio Lacota had live streaming of the function up and running and
people from all around the world were tuned into the fun affair.

Brendo and Rhi gave a presentation on their rallying and the season so far and entertainws all
with some of the sights they have seen on their rally travels through Europe.

The evening concluded with the finishing of the auction at 10pm where the pair raised around
$7,000.
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With money raised from selling names on the bonnet of their rally car and the auction
proceeds, Brendo and Rhi can now test on the Sunday before Finland. They extend their thanks
to everyone who supporterd the function in Tasmania and their fundraising efforts.

Visit the Photo Gallery for photos from the night.
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